
Use of Tazer in hop gardens: risk to apple crops

Technical Update February 2022

Tazer contains azoxystrobin
Tazer is a Nufarm trademark

The Tazer label carries a qualified recommendation for the 
control of downy mildew in hops however the risk of serious 

damage to apples from azoxystrobin spray drift  into 
neighbouring orchards means that in such situations 

applications should be avoided and alternative products 
used.

Details of application rates and timings are given in Nufarm labels and product literature; both of which can be accessed from our 
website www.nufarm.com/uk. Alternatively, ring the Nufarm helpline on 01274 694714, Monday to Friday 9.00 - 17.00 

Use plant protection products safely. Always read the label and product information before use. For label and safety information, 
refer to the Nufarm website www.nufarm.com/uk. Nufarm UK Ltd, Wyke Lane, Wyke, Bradford, BD12 9EJ.
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